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Ref: RGU/bgu/075 
April 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
RE: Year 10 Subject Progress Evening -  Thursday 2nd May 2024 – 4.00pm – 8.30pm 
  
We would like to invite you and your child to a Progress Evening to see individual subject teachers 
in person and discuss your child’s progress in each relevant subject. Year 10 Progress Evening is 
taking place on Thursday 2nd May 2024. 
 
The online appointment booking system for this Progress Evening is available via our ‘Parents 
Evening System’. A short guide on how to make appointments is attached. This system can be 
accessed via the ‘quicklinks’ tab on the school website or via the following link: 
https://purbrookpark.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/. Appointments are offered on a first-come-first-
served basis and the ‘Parents Evening System’ will open for appointment booking at 5.00pm on 
Thursday 25th April 2024 and close at 9.00am on the morning of the Progress Evening. 
 
Representatives from local sixth form colleges and apprenticeship providers will also be present on the 
evening as detailed below and will be based in the school hall. You will have the opportunity to make 
a ‘Further Education/Apprenticeships’ appointment at the same time as your other appointments. 
 
Fareham College 
Havant & South Downs College 
Peter Symonds College  
PETA Apprenticeships 
Southern Universities 
Steve Willis Training Centres 
UTC Portsmouth 
 
It is an expectation that your child attends these appointments with you. Please be reminded that 
appointments will last ten minutes and are specifically to discuss your child’s progress. f you are unable 
to make appointments with all of your child’s teachers and are concerned about your child’s progress 
in any of these subjects, please email the relevant subject teacher. 
 
We are unable to offer parking facilities on the evening. If you wish to drive to this event, we ask that 
you are respectful of our neighbours if you are parking in the roads adjacent to the school.  Pedestrian 
access will only be available at the front of the school via the automatic doors entrance at the Pastoral 
Hub. If you have any requirements with regard to the accessibility of this event, please contact your 
child’s House Leader. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the Progress Evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Richard Gunn 
Richard Gunn 
Lead Practitioner – KS4 Achievement 
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